Temple-Greenville Police Joint Board
Minutes of the Public Meeting in Temple

September 12, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm by Doug Reardon of Greenville. By order of roll call vote,
in attendance were Bill Ezell and Ken Caisse of Temple, Doug Reardon and Chief McTague.

Minutes

Doug made a motion to accept the minutes for the June meeting and Bill seconded. Motion passed
unanimously.

Old Business
There was no old business to discuss.
New Business

There was a preliminary review of the proposed 2023 budget. There are currently no significant changes,
but it was noted that fuel costs are of concern given high fuel prices and the uncertainty of future costs.

Chief’s Report

Approval of a new authorization letter to receive some Federal and State grants is needed. A letter will
be drafted for signature.

The detail cruiser had a power steering failure with preliminary repair estimates in the $2,000-$4,000
range. The cruiser will be taken to Ford for repair, with costs to come from the detail fund.

No issues were reported with the Greenville 150" Celebration or with school opening day.

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, October 3, 2022, at 5:00 pm in Greenville. Doug made
a motion to adjourn and Bill seconded. All in favor to adjourn. The meeting ended at 5:21 pm.

Minutes taken by Bill Ezell



